
From: 'Gary or Kaye Van Nevel'  
To: , , , ,  
Sent: Mon Mar 24 16:21 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Power Link 
 
 
 
March 24, 2008 
  
Dear Sirs: 
  
I protest the plans to place power lines as currently proposed by the Sunrise Powerlink 
Draft.    
  
The area that I specifically speak to is from the intersection of Highways 76 and 79, and 
runs seven miles south on Hwy. 79 to Santa Ysabel.  
  
I travel from Vista, CA  to Julian regularly on business and pleasure.   This is a scenic 
highway, a route travelled by choice of many residents and visitors for it's esthetic 
beauty.  Power lines along the road side would only add to the shrinking areas of 
natural landscape, and degrade this lovely plateau and hillside. 
  
Along with many others who find open space so valuable, I hope you will reconsider 
your routing or build power stations further east to accommodate that portion of the 
state. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Kaye Van Nevel 
147 Paseo Marguerita 
Vista, CA 92084 
760.630.7839 
Member, Julian Merchant's Association 
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